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Next week we will be focusing on Harvest as we attend our Harvest service at 

Beverley Minster. This means there will be no Forest School this week 

therefore children must wear normal uniform. The service will be on Tuesday 

morning and we would love to see you there. The service will start at 9:30 am 

and so we will be walking down at 9 am and arriving back at school around 11:00 

am. Please can you make sure your child has a coat with them. We will be 

focusing on where our food comes from and churches are special places. We 

will also carry on with looking after ourselves and cleaning our teeth and the 

sense of taste. The book focus will be, “Topsy and Tim Go to the Dentist”. 

 

Phonics:  

 

This week we will be focusing on the sounds of ck (as in duck), e (as in get), u 

(as in mum) and r (as in ring). If you are unsure of how to pronounce any of the 

sounds we send home, please come and ask. 

 

Maths: 

 

In Maths we will begin to look at measure and pattern. We will start with 

comparing size and mass. We will be using the language of big, small, little, tall, 

long, short and large. If you would like to practise this at home with any toys 

they have or build towers with Lego, you could compare them and use the 

language above. We will be looking at heavy and light as well and introducing 

weighing scales with objects. 

 

A gentle reminder to please label all your children’s clothes as we are finding 

when we get changed for PE we have clothes with no names in them and it's 

difficult to get them back to the right owner. Also please can you have your 

child’s reading wallet in their book bags all week. 

 



The children have their Harvest Festival Service at The Minster on Tuesday 1st 

October, the children will walk from school to The Minster after registration.  

 

You are all welcome to attend and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Unless volunteering to walk with the children and you can attend the service, 

please can you meet us at The Minster ready for the service which starts at 

9.30am.  

 

As a result of the Harvest Festival Service, Forest School is cancelled on the 

Tuesday.  Please can all children come into school in their school uniform and 

bring a suitable coat. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a fabulous weekend!  

 

The Foundation Stage Team 

Mrs Ashby, Miss Birdsall and Miss Strawhorn 

 

 

 

 

 

 


